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Western Region
Departrnent of Planning
Post Office Box 58
DUBBO NSW 2830
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COONAMBLE NSW 2829

irllllII IlllllllllIlllIIIIIIllllll IIIPDUO00240

Dear Lois

PLANNING PROPOSAL − COONAMBLE LEP − RECLASSIFICATION OF
LAND

Council has resolved to prepare a planning proposal to reclassify certain
land from "community" to "operational" under the provisions of Part 2
Chapter 6 of the Local Government Act 1993.

Please find enclosed the proposal and Council requests that you initiate
such under the Gateway process.

Should you wish further information please contact Council's Manager of
Environmental Services, Mr. Matthew Cock, on 6827 1926 or by email
matthew@coonambleshire.nsw.gov.au

Yours faithfully

JOHN J GRIFFITHS
General Manager
Encl.

All communications to be addressed to:
THE GENERAL MANAGER

Post Office Box 249
COONAMBLE NSW 2829

Telephone: (02) 6827 1900
Facsimile: (02) 6822 1626

Email: council@coonambleshire.nsw.gov.au
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